
April 18, 2025 

Norinchukin Capital Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice of unauthorized access to the e-mail system used by the Company 

 

There was a report that the "IIJ Secure MX Service" (hereinafter referred to as the 

"Service") of Internet Initiative Japan Inc. (hereinafter referred to as "IIJ"), an e-mail 

security service used by The Norinchukin Bank (hereinafter referred to as "the Bank"), the 

parent company of Norinchukin Capital Co., Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as "we" or "the 

Company"), was attacked by a third party. 

We would like to inform you that we use the system in part provided by the Bank and also 

use this Service. 

At this time, we have not received any reports of leaks of our customer information.  

In addition, the Bank have received a report from IIJ that countermeasures have been 

completed and that there will be no further information leakage. 

Please continue to keep attention of phone calls, SNS, phishing emails, etc. pretending to 

be from the Company or the Bank. 

We will inform you again if we find out new facts that need to be announced in the future. 

 

 [Press release from IIJ] 

https://www.iij.ad.jp/en/news/pressrelease/2025/0415.html 

 

END 

 

 

【Inquiries】 

Norinchukin Capital Co., Ltd. Planning & Coordination Division 

Tel: 03-6378-7388 (Mon-Fri 9 a.m.-5 p.m. except national holidays and December 31-January 3) 

https://www.iij.ad.jp/en/news/pressrelease/2025/0415.html

